PALADIN CLUB XI COUNCIL
Council Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, July 25, 2024
Discussion Topics
· Sewer/Insurance Accounts – Council reported that the savings accounts at PNC for sewer and insurance annual payments were closed.  It was noted that it was difficult to move money to the operating account at the time these funds were needed.  Council discussed opening new accounts at another bank that would provide more flexibility.  Phyllis Trala and Deb Trala will investigate and open these accounts within the next several months.
· Decks – The Council discussed the eventual need to start the process of replacing deck boards and railings throughout the complex.  Not only is this going to be a major undertaking, but the costs are going to be astronomical.  Council will seek a few current costs estimates for this project and discuss how to spread these costs over the course of several years, tackling one or two buildings a year.
· From Walk-around Inspections – Council would like to remind owner and tenants that with the exception of door mats and door wreaths, all personal property in the common hallway areas is not permitted.  If you have personal property in the hallway area, please remove these items immediately.
· From Walk-around Inspection – The committee found a few first-floor patios with outside rugs covering the entire patio area including the drain.  With all the flooding issues that Paladin Club XI has endured over the years, it is important to note that covering these drains is not prudent.  Council is requesting removal of these rugs or any type of furniture/object covering the drain area on all patios.
· FCCB CD’S – Phyllis Trala reported that it has become more difficult to obtain a competitive market rate without the infusion of new money into the current CD’s at FCCB (formerly Mid-Coast Bank).  There is a CD that will mature in September and Phyllis will investigate other financial institutions for a competitive rate.
Next Executive Council Meeting – Tuesday, August 20, 2024, at 3:00 pm.
The Council would like to remind all that we live in a multi-family environment and there are several rules and considerations that need to be respected:
(1) Noise levels – especially after 10:00 pm.
(2) Dogs MUST be on a leash and owners MUST clean-up after their dogs (both Paladin Club XI rule and State Law).

(3) Park your vehicle between the yellow curb markings, so that the ultimate number of spaces can be utilized.

